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July 31, 2014 

Mr. Paul Clarion 
Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room5223 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Re: Implementation of the Catastrophic MEiygnrtindurAccount for July 2014 Butts Fire 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

In accordance with CommissiorResolution E€M&8, July 24, 1991, and the associated 
currently effective tariff (Efcii&eifcs Preliminary StaferSection G), PG&Ehereby 
provides notice that PG&Es recordiragefecttlhc Catepliic Event Memorandum Account 
(CEMA)the costs associated iwpteir of fecilities stordtioan of service following the 
"Butts Fire" that began on July 1, 2014. 

PG&Es submitting this lettprestove the option of fiIapgpliration for cost recovery 
under CEM/jorovisions at a later dateils astot the disaster, the effects on PG&E's 
fecilities, and the estriaaJteation coste jarovided below: 

1. Disaster 
OnJuly 2, 2014, the Federal EmergencyManagementAgency(FEMA)issued a Fire 
ManagementAssistance Declaration thferCalifornia Butts (FMe5057) under the 
Stafford Disaster Relief and EmergencyAeSiPsttip 42 U.S.C. sections 5121-5206, 
proclaiming a state of emergdrtaBai(County. The wildfire damaged private 
residences and outbuildings aireathand required evacuations. 

2. Effects on PG&E'sFacilities 
To date, the wildfire has damaged 8 riietriibotion IfEtefces throughout Napa 
County. The wildfire is estimated to haed sbe/irpd to 241 customers. 

3. Estimated Restoration Costs 
PG&Eestimates it has incurred approxii$${£fy263 of incremental costs due to the 
wildfire, of which $103,936 is estimatec(Dital bBsfefed ^8,327 is estimated to 
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be expense related. PG&E continues to assess the total repair and restoration costs 
incurred and will supplement this letter should further damage be identified. 

If you have any questions about PG&E's implementation of the CEMA, please contact 
Redacte 
d 

Redacted 

Sincerely 

Meredith Allen 
Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

cc: Commission President Michael R. Peevey 
Commissioner Michel Florio 
Commissioner Catherine Sandoval 
Commissioner Carla Peterman 
Commissioner Michael Picker 
Edward Randolph, Director, Energy Division 
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